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4 May 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 7 – Online Safety 

Since our return from lockdown, we are aware there have been a number of incidents involving 

the mis-use of mobile phones and social media within Year 7.  The responsibility of owning a 

phone and using it correctly is something that many students can find challenging and we 

have put together some things to look out for which could help to stop future incidents 

occurring.  

Below are a few tips and things to look for to make sure that all students are using their phone 

safely, and we would encourage you to discuss these with your child. 

1. If your child has a passcode/password on their phone make sure this is shared with 

you. 

2. Where possible agree a time where the phone will be removed from their bedroom to 

allow for a good night’s sleep. 

3. Monitor groups they are part of on WhatsApp - if they are in groups with large numbers 

or with people they do not know well we suggest to remove them from said group, and 

encourage them to engage with groups of close, trusted friends only. 

4. Review their social media accounts and monitor who follows them.  

5. Where possible check privacy settings as these change regularly. 

We hope you find the above information useful and this will also be backed up with a whole 

year group Pastoral Day based on E-Safety later in the summer term. 

Finally, below are some websites which offer advice on internet safety and also some  

information posters about apps which can further support you in setting up privacy controls to 

limit age-inappropriate content. 

Of course, should you or your child have any worries about this, please do reach out. We are 

ready to respond to matters which present themselves and affect our children in school and 

will work together with you to resolve these. 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mr T Crockford  

Head of Year 7 

 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers
https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
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